 December 29, 2020
Council convened for the Annual Budget Meeting at 7pm at the Prompton Fire Hall. Members attending were Mayor Stacy Wentzel, President Brian Mikulewicz, Kirk Fries, Gene Mohrmann, Allen Heberling, Chase Holl, Lynn Holl, and Alex Clark. 
Budget Approval
Gene Mohrmann moved to approve the proposed 2021 Budget. Chase Holl seconded the motion which carried unanimously. The Signed and Sealed 2021 Budget will be posted on the website for public view. 
Brian Mikulewicz moved to approve Alex Clark’s 4th Quarter check. Gene Mohrmann seconded the motion which carried unanimously. This check will be listed on the December Financial Report. 

Meeting Adjourned. Alex Clark, Secretary/Treasurer  
